
Antonia Hover 

correspondence^^M 
5/14/2025 
DOCUMENT.NO. .03632-2025^ 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 3:08 PM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: The Florida Power 8i Light Company request for new (higher) service rates 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 3:02 PM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: RE: The Florida Power & Light Company request for new (higher) service rates 

John, 

How should I proceed? Protest or contact? 

From: Ed Hart <edhartinfl@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, May 14, 2025 11:28 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: The Florida Power & Light Company request for new (higher) service rates 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

On Feb. 28, 2025 Florida Power & Light Company (FPL) submitted a request to the Florida Public Service 
Commission (PSC) for the Commission to consider approving the setting of new (higher) service rates. 

FPL argues that adding 275,000 customers since 2021 and an expected 335,000 more customers by 2029 will 
require significant new infrastructure to meet demand. FPL implies that they will bear the costs of this new 
infrastructure. 

I am of the opinion that an increased usage rate is not demonstrated. This is because: 1) new customers will 
provide new revenues. 2) New Community Development Districts (CDDs) will supply infrastructure. And 3) 
Given the current political-fiscal direction, “costs” are on a downward trend. 

Thank you for considering the above. 
Ed Hart, Yulee, FL 

“In the midst of Winter 
I at last discovered 
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that there was in me 
an invincible Summer .. 

From: Return to Tipasa by: Albert Camus 
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